Chief Executive Office

Tel: +353 1 4103833

+353 1 4103002

Email: reps@stjames.ie

22nd February, 2022

Deputy David Cullinane

Dáil Éireann

Leinster House

Kildare Street

Dublin 2

Re: PQ ref 6066/22 – To ask the Minister for Health the number of patients that were admitted to the national burns unit at St. James's Hospital in each of the years 2020, 2021 and to date in 2022, in tabular form.

Dear Deputy Cullinane,

Please find below, data as requested.

Year	Number:
2020	128
2021	116
2022	14
Total	258

Yours sincerely,

Mr Noel Gorman

Chief Operations Officer

Nan





